
JOIN US AUGUST 12!!  

 

It’s HOT outside!! Come to the extension     

office on August 12 for a COOL 4-H Back to 

school water party! We will have water bal-

loons, water games, and much more! So wear 

your swimsuit and come have a great night with 

us!  

We will also have ice cream! Parents are      

welcome! 

Where: Monroe County Extension Office, 517 Hwy. 145 N. 

Aberdeen 

When: August 12, 5:30-7:30 pm 

Who: Any child age 5-18 (under 10 MUST have a parent 

present) 
**Contact Kayla Dowden (662.369.4951) for more information 

      

BACK TO SCHOOL 
WATER PARTY!!! 
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